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Stephenette Graham, Principal     Hillary Castillo, Assistant Principal 

 
 

August 30, 2023 

 

Dear Litel Families, 

It is with great joy that I introduce myself. I am Hillary Castillo, your new Assistant Principal. I am 

extremely excited to become a part of the Litel community. 

I began my career in education 27 years ago as an elementary school teacher in Chino Valley. I spent 

22 years at the same site, until 5 years ago when I made the decision to play a different role in the 

Chino Valley community. For the last five years I have been an Assistant Principal at an elementary 

school in the district. When I was offered the chance to join the Litel community I did not hesitate. 

I am not only an educator in Chino Valley, but also a parent of two students who have attended 

school in our district, and both graduated from Chino Hills High School. My husband is also a 

teacher in the district. We are a Chino Valley family. 

I am looking forward to working alongside Mrs. Graham, the teachers, faculty, students, and families 

as we enter the 2023-2024 school year. I am excited to continue the great work that is already being 

done by the Litel community. I count myself blessed to become a part of the family. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Hillary Castillo 

Assistant Principal, Gerald F. Litel Elementary School 
 

 

 

Chino Valley Unified School District 

Gerald F. Litel Elementary School  
  


